Parent Volunteers at GFA

At GFA, we believe in the power of partnership between school and home. One
meaningful way parents can contribute is by volunteering throughout the year. This not
only supports our school community but also fosters connections among parents,
faculty, and staff.

Volunteer Commitment

Each GFA family is required to contribute 20 hours of volunteer service during the
school year. Parents who do not fulfill this requirement will be assessed a $400 Parent
Involvement Fee. Volunteer hours may be served in a variety of roles and school
events. Grandparents, aunts, and uncles are able to volunteer to fulfill the 20 hours.

Reporting Hours

Volunteer hours must be reported by May 1 to the school office or to our Parent
Volunteer Coordinator, Jen Bryan, at jennbryan@gfaschools.org. You may log your
hours using the volunteer sheet located in the school office or by emailing them directly
to Jen.

Finding Opportunities
Opportunities to volunteer are shared through:

e The weekly Friday Memo
e Your child’s teacher or Homeroom Parent

e Sign-Up Genius links for specific events

Required Participation

All parents are required to assist during the annual Quaker Village Auction, our
school’s major community event and fundraiser.

Thank you for partnering with us to make GFA a strong, vibrant school community!
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